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Welcome 

Welcome back 'Lilies'! This half term we hope to leave those nasty sickness 

bugs behind and hopefully welcome the warmer weather. We have an 

action packed half term, with so much to squeeze in! It’s going to busy but 

also very fun! 

  

This term our focus is… 

 

 

Key Class information 

Monday- Swimming 

Tuesday- Cooking sessions  

Wednesday/ Thursday- Forest school 

We ask for a voluntary contribution to support our 

cooking and life skill sessions (£9.00). Please log into 

your ParentPay account to make the payment, thank 

you. 

  

  

Curriculum 

Continuing on with our theme of charity and 

volunteering the classes embark on their own individual 

projects but also join forces to raise funds for a local 

charity. Leopard Lily are well into ‘project bird box’ in 

which they have been using their DIY skills to build bird 

boxes and feeding stations to sell to the public. Tiger 

Lily have been learning all about different national 

charities and have started volunteering in school as part 

of their Duke of Edinburgh award. Later this half term 

the classes will be organising a charity toy shop in which 

they will collect, price and sell toys to other pupils in 

school and then donate their takings to a local charity. 

Our core studies continue as detailed in our first spring 

newsletter, with pupils working towards different OCR 

units which will form their qualification, but we also 

look forward to Science Week, World Book Day and 

Careers Week. 

Our weekly sessions of food and nutrition, forest school 

and the immersive 4D room continue. This is also our 

last half term of swimming. We are so incredibly proud 

of the progress made and the water confidence pupils 

have developed and want to thank parents for their 

contributions towards this. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it every day 

but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides 

us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 

 
 
Jess              Lucie            Matt        Mimi       Rachel          Jay        Michelle Natasha 

Whole School Diary Dates 

07.03.24 - World Book Day 

11.03.24 – British Science Week 

12.03.24 & 13.03.24 – Parents’ Evening 

15.03.24 – Comic Relief 

18.03.24 – Careers Week 

22.03.24 – Futures Fayre 

28.03.24 – End of Term 

Please log into your ParentPay account to make a 

£9 voluntary payment towards the cost of 

ingredients for food lessons. 
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